## Yokley's 4th Grade Scoop NEWSLETTER

July 23, 2018

## Welcome Back, Welcome Back, Welcome Back!



Welcome to Fourth Grade! I'm Mrs. Carla Yokley, your teacher for this upcoming year. I'm excited about the opportunity of meeting you, and I'm looking forward to a productive school year.

Fourth grade is an exhilarating and challenging year. This year you will learn new skills in Communication Arts, Mathematics, Science, and Social Studies. I am planning to help students growing and learning through a teaching method known as Project Based Learning, or PBL. This makes cooperative learning fun.